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Athlete Visit 
On Tuesday we had a very special visitor. Richard Potter spent the afternoon with us, completing lots of exercise 

challenges which the children thoroughly enjoyed.  The children were fantastic sports, encouraging each other and 

had some great questions to ask Richard.   

Thank you for all the sponsor forms which have already been returned to school.  The deadline for any outstanding 

forms and money is Tuesday 6th February.   

 

Attendance Reminder  

Please be reminded that classroom doors and the gates are locked from 8.55am.  Anyone arriving after this time will 

be asked to sign in their child late at the office.  

If your child is unwell and unable to come to school we ask that you call the school before the start of the school 

day, clearly leaving your child’s full name and the reason for absence.  We are unable to record ‘unwell’ and are 

required the specific illness.  Where the school isn’t informed, the office will call all contacts we hold on record and 

the school may be required to conduct a home visit to ensure the safety of you and your child. 

 

Book Fair 

 
 

We would like to invite you all to our school's book fair. This is an exciting opportunity to look and buy books of all 

different genres. The book fair will be open before and after school from the 8th February until 13th February (not 

after school on the 9th due to disco). Any money raised from the book fair will go towards new books for our school 

for the children to enjoy. We hope to see you there! 

 

Children sharing their work with you 
In the past parents and carers have been invited into school so the children can share their work with you.  Parents 
have said they have loved this and would like it to continue.  We will get some dates out to you next week for next 
half term. 
 
 
 
 
 

 



Friends Quiz Night 

 

Half Term Holiday Activity Clubs 
 

 



 

 

 



Dates for the diary 
February 2024 

Wednesday  
08.02.2024 - 

13.02.2024 
Scholastic Book Fair before and after school  

Friday 09.02.2024 
Friends Disco 

Nuthatch – 2.30pm-3pm/Kingfisher 3.10pm-4pm/Chaffinch & Swallow 4pm-5pm 

Wednesday  14.02.2024 Reception Open Session for parents 9 - 10 

March 2024 

Monday 04.03.2024 Year 1 and 2 Cricket Festival (10 children, names TBC) 

Monday 25.03.2024 Reception and KS1 Easter Activities with the church 

Thursday 07.03.2024 World Book Day 

Wednesday  27.03.2024 Year 1 and 2 Adapted Sports 4 All (names TBC) 

May 2024 

Monday 13.05.2024 Cricket Taster Day (Whole School to wear PE Kits)  

Wednesday  22.05.2024 Year R - NCMP with Vision and Hearing Screening  (change of date) 

   

June 2024 

Monday - 

Friday 

03.06.2024 - 

07.06.2024 
Whole School Sports Week (Please come in PE kit all week) 

Friday 14.06.2024 Year 1 and 2 Athletics Festival (10 children, names TBC) 

Friday 21.06.2024 Whole school group photos by Vancols 

   

   

Wed - Friday 
26/27/28.06

.2024 
EYFS trip to Wroxham Barns (different children on each day TBC) 

July 2024 

Friday 12.07.2024 EYFS Tennis Multiskills Festival (10 children, names TBC) 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Term dates 
 

 

 
 


